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Nab Lane, Mirfield WF14 9QH                             Tel: 01924 495518 
Email: office@battyefordprimary.com            www.battyefordprimary.com

Dear Applicant, 							22nd May 2020
The Governors,  staff, parents and most importantly the children of Battyeford CE (VC) Primary School, Mirfield welcome your interest in the role of Teacher within our school. 
At Battyeford, you will find an exciting and stimulating learning environment underpinned by an experienced and confident team. You will find a school which is 4 years into a transformational journey which has seen every aspect of our school undergo change.  Our Ofsted in September 2017 judged the school as ‘good’.  This was an extremely proud time for staff and governors having moved the school from ‘requirements improvement’.  
What did Ofsted say? 
* “Expectations of pupils’ behaviour and conduct are consistently high” 
* “Pupils behave well and show excellent attitudes to learning” 
* “The enthusiasm of the staff and their passion for learning is soon conveyed to the youngest children” 
* “School improvement is supported by an enthusiastic leadership team and highly effective governing body” 
* “The dedicated team of staff and a strong governing body have retained an unrelenting focus on high-quality teaching and learning while maintaining good staff morale” 
* “Governors are very well informed. Each governor is clear about their role and they bring a range of skills and expertise to the school” 
* “Governors have been pivotal in driving through improvement since the last inspection” 
Our school provides a secure and caring environment in which all children are encouraged to achieve their full potential. Governors and Staff have high expectations of pupils in terms of 

attitudes, attainment and behaviour. We aim to create an environment in which children can develop academically, spiritually, morally, socially, culturally and physically. 
We offer excellent learning facilities with enviable resources and premises. We have a variety of outdoor learning and play areas as well as a sports field.  There are currently 481 children on roll including a number with specific needs and the total number of children in our school continues to rise. Our school nursery continues to be over-subscribed. 
We enjoy established links across our community and aim to maximise opportunities for our pupils and their families. As a church school, we have a close and embedded relationship with Christ the King, Battyeford.  
The Governors are now looking to appoint an inspirational and dedicated teacher who will support our school as it continues its journey to outstanding. You can find much more information on our school website http://www.battyefordprimary.com.  When applying please do not submit more than 3 pages of A4 at font 12 with your application.  If you have any questions please email paula.bentley@battyefordprimary.com
 
Best regards, 
Mark Pollard 
Chair of Governors
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Upholding our Christian values we aim to nurture achievement through growing and learning together
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